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From left to right: Andrew Scolding (EDSO Futsal TO),  Eli Zaharieva (Secretary, BDSF), 

Pando Koburov (BFU) , Marta Dimitrova (Interpreter),  

Daniel Cuennet (EDSO Asst. Futsal TO), Nickolay Bozev (Vice President, BDSF) 

Not in photo, Maria Dimitrova (Interpreter) 

 

EDSO had taken the opportunity to meet the Bulgarian Deaf Sports Federation to discuss the 

forthcoming European Deaf Futsal Championships 2014 last weekend at Sofia. 

It was a good tour with a productive meeting with BDSF, although the BDSF had already acquired the 

experience from the recent Deaflympic 2013, which had made the workload a lot easier for both 

parties. Daniel Cuennet had made most of the discussion and his input had been very valuable, due 

to his experience in the previous European Championship 2010 as Winterthur. 

The European Deaf Futsal Championship has moved the date to 19 -29 November 2014 from 14-22 

November as originally planned, due to other event at Arena Armeec had been acquired by other 

company for next 3 years. The dates are yet to be finalised, once EDSO receive the draft match 

schedules from Bulgarian Football Union (BFU) in few week time. 

There will be two courts at the Arean Armeec and both courts are seem to be at very high standard 

along with other facilities, such as changing rooms, information area, tournament office,  medical 

centre, and doping control. 
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